Streethouse School Newsletter

30th September 2022



Weekly Message

What a busy week! This week I have been in Team Morris reading stories to them and seeing their lovely owl paintings. Team Holmes have been sharing their fantastic facts with me about Walt Disney. Team Aveyard had a live streamed Stone Age talk today and Team Finch have got to the end of their class novel—there were tears all round!

Special Mentions to our School Councillors who met this week to discuss our future plans and improvements. I am looking forward to having regular meetings with them as they are a very responsible group of leaders.

We are looking forward to seeing lots of you on Monday at Parents Evening. If you haven't booked an appointment yet, give us a call!

Mrs Wright, Head Teacher

Golden Book Award Winners		
Class	'Golden Child'	
Team Morris	Avah-Rae	
	Betsy	
Team Holmes	Grace	
	Amelia-Rose	
Team Aveyard	Eason	
	Deacon	
Team Finch	Billy	
	Harry	
STARR		

Diary dates		
Date	Event	
Monday 3 rd October	Parent/Teacher Consultation – 3:00pm to 6:00pm	
Monday 10 th October	Hello Yellow! World Mental Health Awareness – Bring £1 donation and wear something yellow.	
Tuesday 18 th October	School Photographs	
Monday 24 th October	HALF TERM – SCHOOL CLOSED	
Monday 31st October	Team Morris 'Freaky Fun Day – come in a halloween costume for a day of freaky fun.	
Monday 31st October	Halloween Disco (Year 1 – 6) 3:00pm to 4:15pm – Tickets £2.50 includes a drink, hotdog and prizes. Bring costume to change at 2:45pm	

Weekly Attendance (National expectation = 96%)			
Class	%	Place	
Team Morris	93%	2 nd	
Team Holmes	95%	1 st	
Team Aveyard	91%	4 th	
Team Finch	92%	3 rd	
Whole School	93%		
Raffle winner	Logan T		

TEAM MORRIS: EARLY YEARS

The children in Team Morris have had an excellent week. They have been enjoying reading the story of Owl Babies. The children have been fantastic at remembering the key events in the story and have been able to act the story. The children have also been creating owls in the creative area and have produced some lovely owl paintings. The children have also been counting how many owls there are in the nest.

TEAM HOLMES: Y1/2

We have had an amazing week in Team Holmes! We have completed our first Independent writing challenge and the children have done some fabulous sentences. We have been adding using our fact families this week and we are becoming super mathematicians!

Well done to all the children who have been bringing their book bags everyday I am seeing some super home learning from children. Please make sure you bring outdoor PE kits and forest schools clothing each week as the weather is becoming colder.

TEAM AVEYARD: Y3/4

Our current times table challenge is the 4 times table. Please use TT Rockstars and use the resources on Class Dojo to practise ready for our quiz in the last week of this half term.

This week we have been continuing with our Science topic of Electricity and learning about incomplete and complete circuits. We have also been learning about what artefacts exist from the Stone Age and how people at the time were hunter gatherers.

Our PE sessions are Mondays and Wednesday for Year 3 with Swimming on a Monday for year 4 and PE on a Wednesday.

TEAM FINCH: Y5/6

Well done for another great week Team Finch. This week - we finished The Boy in the Striped Pyjamas. A sad story, but a great one, and a reminder that there are certain events in history we should never forget. Well done to the class for being mature and stoic about the topic.

In Maths this week, we have moved onto addition and subtraction. We have used bar models, number lines, counters, and are now working on the written method. Please help your child with their homework this weekend.

Special mentions to Billy M and Harry T.

THE HIVE (A message from Mrs Light)

UPDATED MACMILLAN DONATIONS AMOUNT is £111.44

Please make an appointment to see me or catch me on the playground door at drop off or on the gates at the end of the school day. Thankyou!

GENERAL REMINDERS

JOTTER APP

Please sign up to the Jotter App for the school so that you never miss a notification. You can go to your App Store on your phone and download 'Jotter App' and select Streethouse Primary, WF7 6DJ.

FEEDING HUNGRY MINDS

Please ensure your child's account remains in credit to ensure they receive a dinner each day.

Any problems, please let us know! We will be happy to help you.

SAFEGUARDING

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Miss Morris and our Safeguarding Officers are Mrs Wright & Mrs Light. If you have any concerns regarding the welfare of any child, please be aware that they are available to speak to in school.